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Comments: This proposal is entirely unworkable and, frankly, ridiculous. It's unworkable because there is not
enough staff to inspect all anchors, nor would there be any way for staff to stay up to date on development. It's
also a solution without a true problem. Climbers know the risks they are taking and anchor failures are very, very
rare. If looking to make true impact to public safety, far better to focus on improved conditions, signage, and
water resources for hikers.

Whoever made this proposal obviously doesn't understand rock climbing or how climbing safety is managed.



